Inspection Services
P. Samuel Hoffses
Chief

Planning and Urban Development
Joseph E. Gray Jr.
Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

October 25, 1996

Jandie Development Corporation
5 Flintlock Lane
Falmouth, Maine 04105

RE: 107-111 Woodlawn Avenue

Dear Julie and Andy,

As you know at its October 24, 1996 meeting, the Board of Appeals voted to grant that the
Jandie Development Corporation has sufficient standing to qualify for a building permit for the
above referenced property.

A copy of the Board's decision is enclosed for your records.

Sincerely, ( , ’
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rge Schmuckal
Asst. Chief, Inspection Services Division

cc: J. Gray, Dir, PUD
P. Samuel Hoffses, C, Inspection Services Division
M. Manahan, Chairman, ZBA
Charles A. Lane, Corp Counsel
M. Leary, CEO
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